
  

  
 

Charles Slattery 

Acton, ME 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

THIS IS A BAD IDEA.  IT IS NOBODYS BUSINESS WHAT THE CEO MAKES. 
IF EMPLOYEES FEEL UNDERPAID THEY CAN WORK ELSEWHERE 

Sincerely, 

Charles Slattery 




